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NOHS Report Cards online 

North Olmsted High School is moving to an electronic report card for the 2nd quarter.  Below are instructions on how you 

can access your child’s 2nd quarter grades.  If you do not have PowerSchool access or are having difficulty with 

PowerSchool, please contact Patty Horn in the NOHS main office at       

440-588-5800.

Log in to the Parent Portal 
1. Using either a desktop computer or a mobile device, navigate to

our District WebPage, http://www.northolmstedschools.org/

- Click on link “Pearson PowerSchool Parent Login”.

- Please note – Do not use the PowerSchool App.  You must

use the web based access. 

2. Enter your username and password.

- If you do not have an account, or are having trouble logging in,

please contact the NOHS main office at 440-588-5800. 

3. On the left-hand side navigation, click on the Report Cards link.

4. Your child’s report card information, including GPA, Credits Earned, Grades, Honor Roll, fee balance and High

School message will all display.
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